
PROBUS CLUB OF CECIL HILLS 

NEWSLETTER 

THURSDAY 4thSEPTEMBER 2025 

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE: 

Hello and a very warm welcome to you all.· 
Well, we enjoyed our 1st birthday party, this was a 
milestone for our club and the joy on our faces in the 
photos said it all ... congratulations to all of us!! 

The excursion to Western Sydney International Airport 
(Nancy-Bird Walton) was an informative outing in our 
region and lunch afterwards at Saluti was very 
enjoyable. 

This month our guest speaker is Charles Fellner a retired 
IT specialist who will be talking about SCAMS a very 
important topic as our demographic is the desired target. 

I hope everyone did their homework and thought about 
our club's numbers as we will be voting on this 4th 
September. 

Our outing this month is to Nathan Foley 18th September 
at Powerhouse Arts Centre in Casula. 

Next meeting October 2nd at Cecil Hills Community 
Centre and lunch afterwards at St Johns Park Bowling 
Club. 
See you there! 
Jeanette Dupond 
Foundation President 
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